
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

28th September 2020 

Literacy 

We will be learning the story of 

‘The Shopping Basket’. We will 

be learning about the different 

foods he buys on his journey. 

We will learning all 

about the number 

three, and making 

groups of three. We will be 

looking at the concepts of big 

and small by sorting fruits and 

vegetables. 

Maths  

Topic 

We have been reading books about sharing and kindness this week. We have looked 

at smiling and that when you smile, it helps you make friends!  

Can your child draw a smiley face? If they want to bring it in, we can make a display 

with them!  

What things make your child smile? What makes them happy? 

How can you help at home?   

We will be food tasting different fruits and 

vegetables this week, and saying which 

ones we like and don’t like.  The children 

will be making fruit and vegetables using 

playdough.  

We will have a fruit and veg shop for the 

children to take turns at being a 

shopkeeper. They will also have the 

opportunity to do some fruit printing. 

Thank you for your continued support with social distancing at 

drop off and collection times.  

 Messages 
Please do let us 

know if your 

child cannot 

eat a 

particular fruit or vegetable 

during our food tasting 

activities.  


